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Ms. Lanita Stevens 
USG Corporation 
550 West Adams Street, Dept. 143-040 
Chicago, IL 60661-3676 
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TERMINATION OF GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR US GYPSUM 
COMPANY FACILITY, 14370 GANNET STREET, LA MIRADA, CALIFORNIA (FILE NO. 
2041700, ORDER NO. R4-2005-0030, SERIES NO. 061, Cl-9176, WDR100009828) 

Dear Ms. Stevens: 

On September 18, 2006, Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Board) informed you 
that the injection of sodium persulfate, hydrogen peroxide, and Fenton's reagents , for the 
treatment of groundwater at the US Gypsum Company facility in La Mirada is regulated under 
Regional Board Order No. R4-2005-0030, which specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements 
(WDR). 

In a letter dated April 15, 2013, you requested the termination of the WDR coverage under 
Regional Board Order No. R4-2005-0030 because the injection of chemicals for the treatment of 
groundwater has completed. The last injection was performed in March 2009. Therefore, the 
WDR is no longer needed. The coverage for the subject facility, under Regional Board Order 
No. R4-2005-0030, is hereby terminated with the exception of enforcement under the term of 
the permit. 

If you have any additional questions, please contact the Project Manager, Mr. David Koo at 
(213) 620-6155 (dkoo@waterboards.ca.gov) or the Unit Chief, Dr. Eric Wu at (213) 576-6683 
(ewu@waterboards.ca.gov). 

Sincerely, 

~u~J./7 
Samuel Unger, P~. -
Executive Officer 

cc: Mr. Gary Cronk, JAG Consulting Group, Inc. 
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